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MR. CARL SOBOCINSKI
March 8, 2023

The Honorable Henry D. McMaster

South Carolina Statehouse, First Floor, West Wing
1100 Gervais Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor McMaster:

Pursuant to South Carolina law, the Committee to Investigate Candidates for the South Carolina
Department of Employment and Workforce is required to screen candidates for the position of
Executive Director of the South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce. The
Committee screened Mr. William H. Floyd on March 7, 2023 and the Committee found Mr. Floyd
both qualified and nominated.

On behalf of the Committee, it is my pleasure to submit for your consideration the nomination of
Mr. William H. Floyd for the Executive Director position at the South Carolina Department of
Employment and Workforce.

Sincerely,

Representative Kevin Hardee, Chairman



